Emily Ruff

I live in Mount Judea and have lived in Newton County my entire life. We completely support C&H
Hog farms. Test after test have been ran and no negative impact has been found. They have went
above and beyond the guidelines that they have been asked to. Making them shut down over rumors
that people who are against them have made up is ridiculous. Newton County makes more off of
farming than they ever did off of tourists and anyone from here will tell you that. We asked that you
continue to allow them to operate there business and quit harassing them over rules they haven't
broke.



